
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on September 30, 2020

Our ladies at Woodstock Residential Care Home loved having a natter this week, whilst they enjoyed some knitting and

weaving together.

This is one of their favourite activities at our Home and it's a great way to socialise over a shared pastime.

Barbara likes to knit squares for our local hospital's premature baby unit and Wendy is knitting a scarf ready for the change in

season.

They enjoyed having a chat – with a cup of tea in one hand and their knitting in the other!

 



Woodstock Care Home

Page: 2

Enjoying a weaving board

 

 

 


